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To whom it may concern 

This is an absolute disgrace and another greedy grab by the power suppliers because they didn’t get 

their own way when so many subscribers rejected the invasion and intrusion of the smart meter roll 

out. 

In my own situation I rejected the imposition of a radio transmitter radiating harmful RF energy 

within my household and paid over $2000 to relocate a new meter box and wiring to the furthest 

part of the house away from sleeping areas. 

I reject the notion that I may have to pay extra fees and if charged will take this matter to higher 

authorities. 

The greedy power sellers have caused enough grief in this matter and flown in the face of expert 

opinion that these meters are harmful. Now they want money to compensate them for their 

disaster. 

No way. 
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